Brookhaven Supervisor Ed Romaine, Councilman Dan Panico and Councilman Neil
Foley Welcome New Restaurant to Patchogue
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Farmingville, NY - Brookhaven Town Supervisor Ed Romaine was
recently joined by fellow Town Board members Dan Panico and Neil
Foley in officially cutting the ribbon at Hurricane Grill & Wings
located at 388 Medford in Patchogue. During the festivities,
Supervisor Romaine and Councilmen Panico and Foley presented
restaurateurs Dan Dollard (second from left) and Vinny Grecco
(center) with an official Certificate of Recognition from the Town of
Brookhaven on the occasion of their grand opening. The Patchogue
restaurant joins Hurricane Grill & Wings located in Port Jefferson
Station and Manorville. For more information about the Patchogue
location, visit www.hurricanewings.com
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